

BRIGHT BEGINNINGS LEARNING CENTER

www.escnj.k12.nj.us

EDUCATIONAL SERVICES COMMISSION OF NEW JERSEY

1660 Stelton Road, Piscataway, New Jersey 08854 (732) 339-9331 Fax (732) 339-9441

Sandy Giardino Principal Cindy Borell Supervisor

August 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian:

We hope you are having a wonderful summer. Here at BBLC, we are busy getting ready for an exciting year! The first day of school is Wednesday, September 5. It will be a regular full day, 9:00 am – 2:30 pm.

Enclosed is important information as well as forms that need to be completed and returned. The BBLC Parent Handbook for the 2018 - 2019 school year will be sent home with your child on the first day of school. Please refer to the handbook for important information, school policies, and procedures.

Enclosed please find the following:

- Name tag for your child to wear to school on the first day
- Lunch/Breakfast Program forms
- Pupil Information and Consent forms
- Health Office forms
- School calendar

It is very important that the completed forms are either mailed back before school starts or sent to school with your child on the first day. If you have any questions, please contact the school office at (732) 339-9331, ext. 1.

We anxiously await the buses arriving and seeing your children again. The school is much too quiet! We hope you enjoy the last days of summer with family and friends.

Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to seeing you soon!

Sincerely,

Sandy Giardino Principal Cindy Borell Supervisor

SAVE THE DATE!

"BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT"

SEPTEMBER 26, 2018 7:00 pm - 9:00pm